
 

 

 

Wildewood Community Association Pool 

Guest Policies 
 

 

 

Please take a moment to become familiar with the pool guest policies.  This applies to all 

members, including the Non-WCA pool members.   

 
 

a. Each Membership will receive five free guest passes at the beginning of the 

summer.  Guest passes will be in the form of tickets which can be obtained at the 

WCA Office (Lodge).  Lost passes will not be reissued.  The passes will only be 

issued during normal WCA officer operating hours. 

b. Guests 2 years of age and younger will be admitted for free. 

c. Each membership is limited to six (6) guests per day unless approved by the pool 

manager on duty. 

d. A guest cannot be granted access no more than ten (10) times during a season unless 

approved by the head pool manager. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the policies, please do not hesitate to contact the WCA 

office.  If possible, please make arrangements to pick up your guest passes prior to the pool 

season to avoid any delay in receiving your passes.  Passes will not be issued at the pool at any 

time. 

 

As a reminder as pool season approaches, the WCA office activities become extremely busy.  If 

you need to add a resident family member to your membership, please be sure to call and 

schedule an appointment to complete the proximity card process and to update your records. 

 


